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This week, Reception have been learning all about litter and how
we can help our planet by recycling and making sure litter goes
into the bins.

We learnt about 
the effects of 
littering on the 

oceans and made 
beautiful fish from 
recycled materials

We read the story of the Messy Magpie before learning what
happens in a recycling centre! Veolia came and spoke to us about
the work they do with recycling and turning waste into reusable
energy. We did a litter pick of our local area!

We learnt why bees
are so important to
our world and really
enjoyed trying honey
and making our own
models of a bee! Gary
Packer, a Somerset
beekeeper told us
about the queen bee
and how bees help
pollinate plants!


